
 

Headteacher: Mrs Krista Green; Deputy Headteacher: Mrs L Evans; Assistant Headteacher: Mr D Evans; 

ALNCO: Mrs T Porter; Other senior leadership team members: Mrs S Jones. and Mrs W Mitchell  

 

I am pleased to announce that afterschool Rugby Club will be starting from next week on 

Mondays 3.30pm – 4.30pm. This will be aimed for pupils in Year 5 and 6. If your child wishes 

to come along, please fill out the necessary details below. All pupils will leave via the gate 

on the Heol-Y-Frenhines Road where they will either walk home or need to be collected 

from. 

Yours sincerely, 
Mr Dixon 
 

Name of child: ___________________________________________________________   
    
Year:________ 
 
Please circle one of the following two statements: 
 
I give permission for my child to attend Rugby Club and wish to inform you that my child 
will be met by a responsible individual when the club finishes at the time stipulated above.  
 
 
I give permission for my child to attend Rugby Club and wish to inform you that my child 
will not be met when the club finishes and I give permission for them to walk home 
unaccompanied. 
 
I have read and understood the guidelines, systems and reasonable precautions set out in 
the school’s ‘Policy on Safeguarding Pupils Walking to and from School Alone’ (available on 
our website). I fully understand that once I give permission for my child to walk home from 
school alone, the school is not responsible for my child’s actions, or whereabouts once they 
have left school premises. My child is under no obligation to attend the club every week but 
I will make every effort to inform the school if my child is not able to attend for whatever 
reason. I recognise that while a register of attendees is always taken, non-attendance is not 
followed up by the coordinator as attendance is voluntary and to do so would render it 
impractical to hold the club.  
 
 
Signed…………………………………….........................  


